The Mayor and Council had a Public Hearing on Tuesday, December 29, 2020, 7:30 a.m. at 4 Homer Street.

PRESENT:

Mayor Richard Presley, Councilmembers Kathleen Bush, Junior Hardy, Richard Parr, Scott Harper, City Administrator/City Clerk Barbara Thomas.

Citizens Present: None

Mayor Presley opened the meeting for discussion and public comment on the 2021 proposed budget.

With no discussion and public comments being heard the meeting was adjourned to go into a Special Called meeting to vote on the proposed budget.

Meeting adjourned at 7:42 a.m. with a motion made by Councilmember Richard Parr, seconded by Councilmember Kathleen Bush. Motion carried.

Barbara Thomas	January 11, 2021	
Certified by:	Date:	